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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
For 5 weeks, commencing Monday 26th February, we will be running an After School Sign Language 
Club in The Nurture Nook. The club will enable children to learn basic sign language and highlight 
deaf awareness.  
 
We will be able to offer the club to 30 children from years 3 to 6.  
 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
The club will start at 3.20pm and your child may bring a healthy snack to keep them going. The club 
will end at 4.15pm. The children can either walk home (if in year 5 and 6 and permission is given 
through the office) or will be collected by an adult from the exterior door from lower school 
entrance (near lower school hall).  
 
In order to cover the cost of print outs and resources, there will be a £2 cost per child, which will 
cover the whole 6 weeks.   
 
To book a place for your child, please login to WisePay, where you will see how many spaces are still 
available. Once the club is full, you will no longer have the option to book. 

 
 
 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Jennings and Mrs Page 

 
 
 
 

Dates: 
Monday 26th February 
Monday 4th March 
Monday 11th March 
Monday 18th March 
Monday 25th March  
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